
As we continue our destination as an Achieving School District (Top 39 

out of 235 school districts), our journey towards excellence must 

continue.  We have many and various opportunities for our students  to 

grow and be successful in their pursuit of knowledge.  Our goal for our 

students is for each student to be college ready or career ready as they 

graduate from Osceola School District.  We embrace change for 

improvement of instruction.  What will not change, is the passion and 

dedication that our staff will bring to work each day.  We measure our 

success as a school district by measuring the academic success of our 

students.  Decisions made by the school district are always based on 

what is best for our students.  This commitment coupled with your 

support is critical to the success of our school district. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year, we will again continue to take calculated steps on our way to becoming  

a premier school district with a world class educational system.  We will not rely  

on luck or chance;  we will continue to create the environment to ensure that our  

vision is achieved.  We will transform our instructional delivery methods to  

effectively educate our students in an environment conducive to learning. 

 

Accordingly,  Osceola School District will continue to: 

 

•Set high expectations for our staff as well as our students. 

•Hold the staff accountable for student learning. 

•Effectively prepare college-bound and career-bound students. 

•Promote and support a safe and orderly learning environment. 

•Protect instructional time. 

•Purchase and maintain the latest technology for staff and students. 

•Recruit, develop, and retain highly qualified and motivated employees. 

•Design and implement a rigorous instructional delivery system that is data driven  

  and fosters student engagement. 

 

We welcome new students in a friendly and safe environment. 

 

Thank you for your interest and support of our district.  I am looking forward to  

another successful school year. 

 

Michael H. Cox 

Superintendent of Schools 

MESSAGE FROM  OUR SUPERINTENDENT 

 


